
2017 Korea Foundation/Centre for the Study of Korea 

Reception 

To all attendees of the 2017 Annual AAS Conference: 

 

The Korea Foundation and the Centre for the Study of Korea at the University of Toronto invite 

participants in the 2017 annual meeting of the Association for Asian Studies to attend a reception 

celebrating Korean Studies on Friday, March 17, 2017. The reception will be held from 7:30PM – 

9:30PM, in the Birchwood Ballroom at the Sheraton Centre Toronto Hotel, 123 Queen Street W. 

The reception is open to all AAS participants. 

 

This event is held regularly as part of the annual AAS conference to provide an opportunity for 

networking and mingling amongst Korea-related scholars and students. This year the event is 

jointly organized by the Korea Foundation and the Centre for the Study of Korea. Please direct any 

questions regarding the reception to Grayson Lee (grayson.lee@mail.utoronto.ca).  

 

See event profile on the AAS Conference website here: https://goo.gl/KFlmQA 

Thank you for your attention and hope to see you all there. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
JESOOK SONG 
Interim Director, Centre for the Study of Korea 
Professor, Anthropology Department, University of Toronto 
 
 
 

 

https://goo.gl/KFlmQA

